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Greetings!

Our mission is simple and clear:
Sonoma Valley Hospital Foundation cultivates
community support and raises funds for Sonoma
Valley Hospital.

  
  11th Annual Celebration of Women on May 23rd
  
The event is co-chaired by Kimberly Blattner, Karen
Collins, and Rosemary Schmidt and promises to be
a wonderful celebration! Martha Rosenblatt and
Claudia Mendoza-Carruth (above) will be honored
as Pulse Award recipients at the Foundation's 11th
annual Celebration of Women luncheon on
Monday, May 23, 2016, beginning at 11:30 a.m. at
The Lodge. Proceeds from the event benefit
women's health and wellness programs at Sonoma
Valley Hospital, including Project Pink which funds
mammograms for uninsured women each May and
October.

"Our two honorees this year exemplify the strong
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community spirit that makes the Sonoma Valley such
a special place," said Dave Pier, Executive Director
of the Hospital Foundation. "Both Martha and
Claudia are being honored to recognize their long-
term volunteer commitments and the tremendous
impact they have had through their efforts. We are
delighted to be able to recognize them for their many
achievements."

Sponsorship and Ticket information here, or reach
Julia Cervone at 707.935.5331 jcervone@svh.com

  

What's In A Number?  Leadership. 100%.
 
The primary role of the Foundation is to raise funds
for the hospital. We know it takes an entire
community to make the Hospital great, and we
believe that commitment starts right here at SVH.
That's why 100% of the District Board, the
Foundation Board & Staff, and the SVH
leadership team (all 34 of them) have made gifts
and pledges to the Foundation this year! What an
outstanding way to kick off a year in which funding
from the Foundation will be critical for Sonoma
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Valley Hospital's success. Thanks to our team for
leading the way for another great year of service
at SVH!
 

Join them now and support good health in
Sonoma Valley 

Cancer Support Sonoma
Changing Lives
 
 

Dear Pam and Morgan,

I just wanted you both to know how much I appreciate the
services you have provided for my healing from all of the drugs
and procedures I've had the past seventeen months.  Your
entire staff has warmed my heart with their nurturing gifts of
healing therapies.  There is an emotional component that has
been enriched as well.  Feeling loved and cared for, when fate
has dealt such a challenging hand, is one of the most precious
gifts a cancer survivor can receive.

I am grateful that Cancer Support Sonoma & the Patient
Assistance Fund arrived in time for me.  Thank you for
welcoming me and informing me of all that is offered by this
wonderful organization.  Know, too, that Pharmaca made my
day today when I put on the warm purple polka dot socks and
opened the little bag of potions for my skin.  It's been a lovely
Christmas.  Thank you for your many gifts of these past few
months.

All the Best,   Lonnie

If you have questions or wish to schedule an
appointment, call 707.935.5244, or you can contact
us by email at infocancersupport@svh.com
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sonoma Valley Hospital
Foundation and helping to ensure quality health care for the Valley!
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